
From: 

Sent: 

To: 

Cc: 

Subject: 

Kaye <kaye@coopmead.com> 

Saturday, January 20, 2024 3:43 PM 

Gabriel C. Bustos 

hhughes@santafecountynm.gov 

Battery cell discrepancy from AES 

Warning: 

EXTERNAL EMAIL: Do not click any links or open any attachments unless you trust the sender and 

know the content is safe. 

Hi Gabe: 

This is the email I mentioned to you showing that AES made an error in battery cell numbers. When I 

questioned it, she came back with the correct figure. 

They made the same mistake in the Sept. 19th document with the county and I don't see that it has been 

corrected by AES or the county. 

This document also shows the latest information regarding the number of 40 foot battery containers at 

38. I see where AES indicated in the Sept 19th document the container specs including their length at 40

feet but I see no mention on the number of battery containers being asked by the county or specified by

AES in this Sept. 19th document.

Thank you. 

Kaye 

Kaye Cooper-Mead 

Begin forwarded message: 

From: Rebecca Halford <rebecca.halford@aes.com> 

Date: September 1, 2023 at 8:30:36 AM MDT 

To: Kaye <kaye@coopmead.com>, RanchoViejoSolar <RanchoViejoSolar@aes.com> 

Subject: RE: Battery cell discrepancy 

This information may be the cause of some confusion. Correction: The strings do not 

include 60 cells. The strings include 720 cells each. I'm not sure where the typo came 

from. 

Please let me know if this creates additional questions. 

Rebecca 








